DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
AIR FORCE HISTORICAL RESEARCH AGENCY
MAXWELL AIR FORCE BASE, ALABAMA

19 Sep 13
RSA/O/30351 /mtg

AFHRA
600 Chennault Circle
Maxwell AFB AL 36112-6424

John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter is in reply to your Freedom of Information Act request of 6 September 2013. You
requested a copy of IRIS #1013485. The request was received by the AFHRA on 9 September
2013 and was assigned the FOIA case number 2013-6045.

After researching your request, AFHRA was able to locate a copy of IRIS #1013485. Enclosed
is a complete copy of this document. Please note that it is the best copy available.

Under the Freedom of Information Act, you can be charged $.15 per page copied. The first 100 pages are
provided to you for free. Research time is a charge of $44.00 per hour with the first two hours for free.
The attached copy of document #1013485 was a total of 41 pages. Therefore, you do not owe a fee on
this FOIA.

Mrs. Marcie T. Green
Archivist

Attachments:
1. IRIS #1013485 copy

































































































































